
Street Name Signage Project – Timeline and Summary 

March 2024 - We are excited to announce that we have started refreshing many of our faded 

street name signs throughout the neighborhood.  

Many of our signs are 20-25 years old and have faded with the elements of time. Our trusted 

sign vendor will work with us to replace the street name portion. We will send him 

approximately 20-30 signs at a time. Our intention is to have the street name returned to the 

top of the pole within 7-10 business days (faster if possible). We appreciate your patience as we 

update these signs. 

 

11/21/24:  This project will continue in 2025 and is paid for out of the reserve replacement 

fund. Money has been set aside each year for this specific project and is an important part of 

the community’s curb appeal and safety. Our Operations Team is able to remove and reinstall 

the signage, reducing our costs on this endeavor.  

 

 


